Reference: FS388905810
Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 21/3107/FUL
Address: Barnes HospitalSouth Worple WayEast SheenLondonSW14 8SU

Proposal: Drop-in full application to supersede residential development zone of previously approved Outline planning
permission 18/3642/0OUT. Demolition of existing structures and redevelopment of site including construction of three new
buildings comprising 106 residential units of mixed tenure (Use Class C3), alterations and conversion of two existing
buildings for 3 residential use (Use Class C3), car and cycle parking, landscaping and associated works.

Comments Made By
Name: Mrs. Hilary Wright

Address: 32 Westfields Avenue Barnes London SW13 0AU
Comments

Type of comment: Object to the proposal

Comment: It is disingenuous to allow this development to be considered piecemeal rather than as one total site
development. The roads are totally inadequate for existing pedestrians, cyclists and road traffic. With two local primary
schools plus other schoolchildren and potentially disadvantaged users from new facilities on the site the pavements are
too narrow, SWorple Way is effectively a single track road ( so vehicles drive on the pavements) in reality, and the area is
a rat run, more so since the continuing lack of resolution to the ongoing closure of Hammersmith Bridge. The White Hart
Lane Crossing is closed more than it is open. Drivers of too large vehicles have ripped chunks out of the fences and walls
of both N and S Worple Way as oversized vehicles use the roads as rat runs. Proposed Development of The Stag
Brewery Site and the Homebase site will add to the ongoing gridlock and traffic pollution. As a local resident threatened by
all of this | suggest there must be some proportionality in considering these proposals and allowing more and more
development without taking account of the overall context and effect on the area as a whole.



